
Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission 

 

 

    No.3-63/2013 –PSC (Exam.)    Dated, Shimla-17100, the                   28th May, 2016 

 

 

“PRESS NOTE” 

It is for the information of all concerned that the interviews of the 

candidates, who qualified the Himachal Pradesh Subordinate Allied Services (Main) Examination-

2015, are being conducted w.e.f. 08-06-2016 to 19-06-2016. The date and Roll Number wise 

Interview Schedule has been uploaded on the Commission’s Website. The Call letters to all the 

qualified candidates have been sent through Speed Post. In case any candidate does not receive the 

call letter by 04-06-2016, he / she may contact the office of the Commission on any working day 

between 10.00 A.M. to 5.00 P.M.   

   

    

                                 Sd/- 

     (Sanjiv Pathania)IAS,  

                 Secretary    

  H.P. Public Service Commission. 

                                                                        Ph.No.0177-2623786 

 

 


